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December 2018  
 Business Meeting  

The meeting was held on the 12th at Macedonia Church.  There were 33 members in 

attendance.  Carl Horn presided over the meeting.  

  

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• 50/50 drawing was held and Bob Kramer won. 

• The 2018 Banquet will be on January 12, 2019.  The doors will open at 5:00 p.m. and the 

banquet will begin at 6:00.  Volunteers are needed to solicit door prizes.  Set up will be at 

10.00 and volunteers are needed. 

• There was one proposed change to be voted on concerning the payout for less than twenty 

boats.  The proposal passed. 

• The changes to our by-laws and rules will be posted on the web site prior to the end of the 

year. 

• Many thanks to Bernie Belville for his work on developing the payout schedule.  There were 

many hours of work on his part.    

• Al Odom delivered our blessing and lunch was served. 

• Remember in your prayers Russ Lineberry and his family in the passing of his wife, Don Sky, 

and Roger Isaac. 

• The drawing for our December tournament was accomplished.  There will be 14 boats 

fishing from 8:00 to 3:00.  Thanks to Carl Horn for providing his boat to even the draw.  

• Meeting was adjourned.   

 

              Next meeting is on January 12th @ Banquet 

@ Macedonia Church. 
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Tournament Results  
Our December Tournament was held on the 13th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 28 members 

participated.  Fourteen boats departed at 8:00 a.m. on a cold morning with weigh-in scheduled for 

3:00 p.m. The results were 52 fish caught at an approximate weight of 116 pounds.  There was zero 

dead fish.  There were six limits caught and there no zeroes. 

 

December Champions 
Al Odom and Joe Dowdell 

14.90 Pounds   
  

 

December Big Fish 

Joe Dowdell  

3.60 Pounds  

 

 

Congratulations!!!  
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Tournament Director News 
 

Kevin Ormerod is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, 

give Kevin a call. 

  

The January One-on-One will be held on the 10th. 

 

Next Seniors Tournament is on January 17th 
 

                    

                       November Tournament Results 
 

                   First Place:  Skip Parker and Eddie Sloop, 5 fish, 14.15 pounds on 

crank baits and spinner baits. 

                     Second Place:  Earl Purcell and Bob Kramer, 4 Fish, 5.95 pounds, on 

worms. 

                     Third Place:  Larry Moss and Joe Abdalla, 3 Fish, 5.45 pounds on 

Alabama Rig. 

                      Fourth Place:  Jim Wimmer and Willie Crocker, 3 Fish, 5.00 

pounds. 

                             Fifth Place:  Tim Whitman and Vinest Matte, 1 Fish, 4.50 

pounds on a worm. 

                           Big Fish:  Tim Whitman, 4.50 pounds. 

 

 

Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club  

www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 


